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TO : 

FROM : National Wildfire Coordinating Group 
REPLY TO : NWCG@nifc.gov 
DATE : 06/04/2001 
SUBJECT : SAFETY ADVISORY : National Fire Safety Summit 

Attention ? This is to announce the National Fire Safety Summit to be held November  6-8, 2001 in 
Missoula, Montana.  The theme is ?Building on Past Successes?. This summit is designed for ground 
level fire safety officers but all interested in fire safety are welcome . There is presently a call for papers 
and posters.  Please pass this information to anyone who might be interested.  The pertinent information 
for the summit can be found on the web at: 

http://www.umt.edu/ccesp/wfs/ 
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